Chair Amy Komoroski Wiwi Lowenstein Sandler LLP

December 30, 2019

P.O. Box 1437, Morristown, NJ 07962 Phone: 973.267.7520

Support & Solutions for Abuse

Fax: 973.605.5898



Secretary Kelley Kurtzman Verizon

Treasurer Helen E. Hallberg

> Britt Byers Sanofi

Lisa Calicchio GAF

Chris Connors Celgene

Katherine Fehon Novartis

Peter Hernandez Wyndham Hotels & Resorts

Kerry Howe Tiffany & Co.

Rita A. Karachun Merck & Co., Inc.

Virginia McBride

Gregory Menarguez KPMG LLP

Jamie Molchan Ernst & Young LLP

Valerie O. Murray Beacon Trust Company

> Cheryl Rosario CGR Consulting

Antoinette F. Segreto Becton, Dickinson & Company

Grace J. Shin Sherman Wells Sylvester & Stamelman LLP

> Jeffrey L. Simon Deloitte (Retired)

Jeffrey J. Wolfanger PNC Wealth Management

President & CEO Diane M. Williams Reverend Jeff Markay The Chatham United Methodist Church 460 Main Street Chatham, NJ 07928

Dear Reverend Markay:



Thank you for Cultivating HOPE!

Your charitable donation of \$500.00 will lift victims from despair by providing critical services to the more than 6,000 callers to our helpline and the 2,500 families seeking comfort in our residential and counseling programs in the coming year.

Your compassion restores and saves lives and creates a better world for us all!

We look forward to putting your donations to work in 2019! To keep up with our progress and to learn the latest information including our special events to support our mission, visit <a href="www.jbws.org">www.jbws.org</a>. While you're there, help us stay connected by signing up for our e-newsletter and linking to our social media.

Thank you again for your gift. It means everything to everyone we serve.

With gratitude,

Diane M. Williams, MSW, LCSW

President & CEO

P.S. We hereby confirm that we did not provide any goods or services in consideration for the aforementioned gift, and thus the full amount of your donation is tax deductible. Please retain this letter as your receipt for tax purposes.

P.S.S. Thank you for remembering JBWS in your year-end giving. If you are interested in leaving a legacy to JBWS please contact Helen Le Frois, VP of Development at <a href="https://linear.nih.gov/hlefo/helen/legacy">https://linear.nih.gov/hlefo/